       Green Schools Meeting   06/02/2013
A meeting was held on Wednesday 6th February.
· Mrs Linehan informed committee that our application for the Green Flag was successful.   Boys were delighted and proud of their achievement.

· We discussed who we would like to ask to raise the flag.

Joey suggested Seán Óg Ó hAilpín. Others suggested our local celebrities Aidan Walsh or Lorcan McLoughlin.  It was agreed that the committee would consider who to raise the flag and also how to select who would travel for the flag presentation.
· Eoin Guiney and his father were thanked for making two new raised flower beds at the request of the committee.

· Aaron and Jordan were reminded to get a suggestion box and put on display as was discussed in the previous meeting.
The meeting was adjourned with committee members returning to their classrooms to inform their classmates of the great news.
